

Thank You for Your Exceptional Review for IJCNN 2025

From Microsoft CMT <email@msr-cmt.org>

Date Thu 3/20/2025 11:24 AM

To S M Taslim Uddin Raju <smturaju@uwaterloo.ca>

Dear Reviewers,

I sincerely appreciate your dedication and insightful feedback in reviewing for IJCNN 2025.

Your thorough evaluation is crucial in maintaining the conference's high standards, and I hope you found the process engaging and enriching.

Wishing you continued success in your career, and thank you again for your valuable contribution!

Yours sincerely, Thanh-Dung LE IJCNN 2025 Technical Area Chair

To stop receiving conference emails, you can check the 'Do not send me conference email' box from your User Profile.

Microsoft respects your privacy. To learn more, please read our Privacy Statement.

Microsoft Corporation One Microsoft Way Redmond, WA 98052